THE POLYTECHNIC INSTITUTE

BROOKLYN-NEW YORK

Sep tember 4, 1917

Mre Fo L. Hutchinson, Secretary
American Institute of Electrical Engineers
33 VWest 39th Street
New York City

Dear lir. Hutchinson;

I feel highly complimented at being re~appointed by
President Rice as representative of the Institute on the Joint
Committee on Engineering Education, and shall be pleased to

give my services to the work of that committee.

Very truly yours,
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